
 

Hi-ya! 
  
This week has been all about ramping up for testing on the 20 February, there’s not much more to add this 
week but hold tight for an exciting update next week following our first week of testing 뚾뚽뚿뛀뛁. 
 
As a reminder, we will be testing from the 20 February to 1 March, this test will include a select group of 
schools in Newark making referrals by telephone rather than via the online form or email and testing Social 
Workers answering those calls. We think having a conversation will improve the experience for referrers 
and help identify the right support to meet the needs of the child and their family. 
  
Weeknotes ꚕꚖꚗꚘꚙꚚꚛъ 
  
We continue to see a huge interest in receiving our weeknotes, however, if you know anyone who should 
be receiving these week notes, then please feel free to let us know. If you would like to see weeknotes from 
previous weeks, please follow this link Needs-led Front Door Project (nottinghamshire.gov.uk)  
  
Got a quesƟon…? ꦍꦎꦏꦐꦑ 
  
If you have any questions, comments, or ideas, please feel free to contact us using our new group mailbox: 
childrens.frontdoorproject@nottscc.gov.uk   
  
  
That is all from us this week, so until next time, we hope you have a fantastic weekend. 芔芕芘芖芗 
  
Jayne and Chris, NSCP project team 


